
GENERAL MEETING 
April 21, 2015    10 a. m.

Murrieta Public Library Community Room

                 Board Members present: Vice President Lela Llorens, Treasurer Carol Carson, Secretary       
                 Aimée Fitch and Directors: Publicity Rita Nastri, School Representative Allyson Quinlan
                 Advisors present: Maggie Pilotte, Judy Call, Sandra Lucas, Joyce Lea Brown for the Library
                 

      1. Meeting called to order by Vice President Lela Llorens at 10:04 a. m. 

      2. Corrections and Additions to the March 17, 2015 were approved as corrected.

                  3. Treasurer's Report - Carol Carson
                          Notified that the Collection Development Fund money will be turned over to the Library in 

              July. 
  (Hard copy of the report is attached to the hard copy of these minutes.)

      4. Library Update – Joyce Lea Brown
                          (Hard copy of the report is attached to the hard copy of these minutes.)

 Outlined upcoming programs
 The Library staff is busy getting ready for the Summer reading program “Read to the 

Rhythm”
 The City is preparing the budget for 2015-2016: 2016-2017 and it will be on the City 

website when they are done. 
 The water damage repairs in the Heritage Room are done.

       Lela welcomed visitors: Founding Member Carol Kravagna-Hanson introduced her brother   
                   Craig, Dee Larson, Allyson Quinlan's Husband Scott, Mike Howard and Betty Campos were 
                   acknowledged.

      5.  Membership – Sandra Lucas
 The J. Carter's Fundraiser made $321 this time
 Peggy Pettrucci became a Lifetime Member

      6. Corner Bookstore – No report as Nancy Dixon was absent

      7. Town Square Bookstore - Maggie Pilotte
 Net Sales for March were $1,905.74; Internet Net was $978.02; for a total of $2,883.76

                   8. Programs – Maggie Pilotte
 Outlined the programs for the rest of the year; October is still open

       9. Special Events – Vice President Lela Llorens for Carol Van Dorn
 The Fireman's BBQ brought in $130 and netted one new membership and one renewal

    
    Lela thanked everyone who brought refreshments and vintage photos making special mention      
    that she, Carol Carson and Pat Santos brought some of their photos.  
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    10. Publicity - Rita Nastri
 She has been posting FOML events in the papers and such and hopes we're seeing 

them.

    11. There was no Old Business

    12. There was no New Business

    13. Comments
 Ed Goddard thanked Carol Carson, Hellen Mickel and Ruth Zepede for all they do for

the Friends and the City
 Carol Kravagna-Hanson thanked Lela Llorens for everything she does for the Friends

    14. The meeting was adjourned at 10:27 a. m.
    

  After a brief refreshment break, Genealogist KARL WEILER spoke about how to look for 
your ancestry.

Respectfully submitted, 

 FOML  Secretary 

 


	GENERAL MEETING
	April 21, 2015 10 a. m.

